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Dr Jonathan Cohen is a general practitioner, Medical Director of the Fragile X Alliance Clinic and casual senior lecturer for the Developmental Disability Health Victoria, Department of General Practice, Monash University. He is also President of the Fragile X Alliance Inc in Australia and a member of the Scientific and Advisory Committee, National Fragile X Foundation, USA. Dr Cohen is closely involved with clinical, educational and research areas in general practice, in particular with Fragile X Syndrome (FXS) both in Australia and overseas. 

Dr Cohen opened the first specialised multidisciplinary clinic for FXS in Australia in 1996, and now manages a large percentage of known families affected by FXS in Victoria, as well as many individuals and families throughout Australia and New Zealand.
Dr Cohen also started the Fragile X Alliance Inc, a non-profit charitable organisation whose mission statement is to promote education and research into FXS. As its current President, he has actively supported the activities of the various parent groups in Australia, including providing educational resources to professional groups nationally.  
Since 1996, Dr Cohen has co-authored over 20 refereed and non-refereed publications on FXS, presented at over 60 conferences and meetings and conducts regular workshops on FXS throughout Australasia and overseas, targeting general practitioners, professionals and carers. He has also co-authored chapters on FXS in relevant GP guidelines, books and websites.
Dr Cohen also authored the Human Genetics Society of Australia’s (HGSA) current guidelines for testing for FXS, and has contributed to the successful addition of the DNA test for FXS to the Australian Medicare Benefits table in 2003. 
For the past eight years, Dr Cohen’s research interest has been in offering population screening for carriers of FXS in various community settings, conducting an initial pilot study at a family planning clinic in women’s attitudes towards carrier testing. In 2007, Dr Cohen successfully secured funding from a philanthropic organisation for a further, larger pilot study of community attitudes to carrier testing.   
From 2010 to 2012, Dr Cohen is involved in a project offering FXS testing to women before and during early pregnancy in Perth and Melbourne, in order to determine attitudes to testing and inform best practice. The study, which is partly funded by the National Health and Medical Research Council (NHMRC), is being run in conjunction with Murdoch Children’s Research Institute and Melbourne University.
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